


 
 

2.6 In addition to the core PSSC Members, volunteers are sought to work with the PSSC in 
developing content which is more relevant for specific markets, for example as previously in 
South East Asia and in Africa, as well as subject experts on specific topics such as sustainability 
and data science. 

 
3 Recommendation 
 
3.1  The Board is asked to approve the proposal to appoint a new PSSC Chair no later than the 

end of 2022, to allow a smooth transition and support the current PSSC work plan.  
 

 
 
 


